
Notice of Public Information Centre
Inglewood Wastewater Treatment Plant

Upgrades and New Access Route
Project Background

The Region of Peel has identified the need
for extensive upgrades of the Inglewood
Wastewater Treatment Plant (WWTP) to
provide reliable performance into the future.

A thorough design review identified
upgrades which include the following.

• More efficient equipment in existing
building

• Additional standby equipment for
backup power or maintenance
requirements

• Construction of a new treatment tank
and building

New Access Route
A new plant access route was also identified as the existing entrance is through a private
driveway causing operational concerns and disruption to the residents and their business
operations. A number of alternative access routes were developed, and through extensive
consultation two preferred solutions were established using the existing Caledon Trail.

Public Information Centre
We have scheduled a Public Information Centre (PIC) to update residents on the scope of
the work, the anticipated timelines for the proposed Inglewood WWTP construction, and to
present the preferred access route alternatives.

The PIC will be an informal drop-in on:

Monday, May 29, 2017
6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.

Inglewood Community Centre
15825 McLaughlin Rd., Village of Inglewood

If you are unable to attend the PIC and have comments or questions regarding the project,
please contact the project manager:

Grace Krasowski, P.Eng. Project Manager
Capital Works, Wastewater Division
Phone: (905)-791-7800, ext. 7820
E-mail: Grace.krasowski@peelregion.ca




